
 
  

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

A BIG THANKYOU TO KELLEY KEYES! 

Upcoming Event 

A massive thank you to Kelley Keyes for her service to the 
club during her time as Centre Manager.  
 
The uplift in standards and the introduction of so many 
new initiatives including Junior Future Leaders, our 
Recycling strategy, and delivering competition after 
competition and tournament after tournament to such a 
high standard that we are so proud of.   
 
Whilst Kelley leaves us, her legacy will be felt at the club 
for many years to come. 
 
Henry Toczydlowski steps in as Acting Manager whilst 
NWST continue the search for a new Centre Manager.  
 
Thank you, Kelley! 

July 2024  

Working Bee - 18th August 
 
On Sunday the 18th of August we will be holding a working bee to work on the 
maintenance of our lovely courts and premises. 
The day will be a pleasant and rewarding day in contributing to our beloved club! 

Please scan QR code to RSVP.  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
  

Thank you to our Outgoing Committee! 

 As Kaye McIntrye (President) and Denis Pike (Treasurer) reach the end 
of their massive contribution to North West Sydney Tennis and for 
which we will forever be grateful!! 
 
The hard work of these individuals was never missed with their ongoing 
dedication to the club prominent through their actions. Denis was 
always a cheery face helping out the club with every event and doing his 
“homework” each and every Sunday morning after social.  
 
Thank you Kaye for your exceptional leadership and dedication as our 
tennis club president. Your contributions have made a lasting impact, 
and we are truly grateful. Best wishes for the future! 
 
 
As we approach the 2024 Annual General Meeting (AGM) to elect our 
new Committee Members to take the club forward for another year. 
 

 

Another successful Saturday Junior Competition (SJC) in Term 2 with over 
100 Junior players competing each Saturday in 4 Divisions.  
 
Congratulations to all the winners and runner up players 
 
Term 3 SJC commences on the 27th of July! Goodluck to all teams and 
players for the term! 
 

2024 Term 2 Saturday Junior Comp 



 

 
 
 

  

NWST Ball Kids 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NWST Ball Kids! 
 
Our clubs ball kids have done us so proud, volunteering their time to 
support the 2024 NSW Blind and Low vision (BLV) Open in June, the 
2024 NSW Deaf and Hard of Hearing (DHOH) open and the 2024 
NSW Players with Intellectual; Impairment (PWII) Open and played 
at Homebush and Cintra Park.  
 
A number of NWST Ball kids also attended ball kid trials for the 2025 
United Cup with 250 ball kids competing for the available positions.  
 

Above: DHOH and PWII Briefing and Ball kids (Catie, Emerson, 
Alexander & Voyager Ball kid) 

 

 

Thank you Volunteers! 

Our Club volunteers continue to improve the 
facilities at NWST with Andy K joining Andy P to build 
the new Voyager shed….  
 
Always done with a broad smile.  
 
Thank you to all the volunteers that make our club a 
great place to play tennis. 
 



 
 

We’re excited to announce that we will be hosting a Todd Woodbridge Cup Zone event in 2024! 
 
The Todd Woodbridge Cup is a primary school competition for Stage 2 (years 3 & 4) and Stage 3 
(years 5 &6) that uses modified equipment, numeric scoring, and mixed gender teams to make it 
more inclusive for students of all abilities. We require volunteers to help assist with scoring and 
ensuring kids safety on court! 
 
If you are a parent or player, please speak to your local school and encourage them to visit the 
website and enter some teams! 
Link: https://www.tennis.com.au/nsw/players/school-tennis/primary-schools/todd-woodbridge-
cup  
DATE: 19th of August 2024 
Please reach out to info@northwestsydneytennis.com.au if you are interested in volunteering 
for this event. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminder to all Court bookers 

Please remember that we all pay for a period of time for playing when booking courts. 
 
It has been noted that some players, members and social players, sometimes take advantage 
of arriving early and access courts at both Pennant Hills and Epping up to half an hour earlier or 
stay later and prop court doors open to enable longer access. Please be fair and do the right 
thing. 
 

Todd Woodbridge Cup – Volunteers needed 

2024 Interdistrict Tournament 

The Interdistrict Tournament is our clubs’ showcase of our Junior talent. 19 teams (made up of 4 
players each) have been selected to represent North West Sydney Tennis competing against all the 
top tennis clubs across Sydney. The teams met for the first time at our Clubhouse for a meet and 
greet with over 50 players and family members attending.  
 
North West Sydney Tennis won this competition in 2023 and teams are motivated to retain the 
trophy!!! 



  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
  

NWST RAFFLE 2024 

Strategic Plan 
NWST has released our Strategic Plan 2024-2028, setting out our strategy to be a 
thriving club into the future. We have appointed a Project Manager to bring this 
strategic plan to life and would we invite all members to get involved. Reach out to 
the ProShop if you would like to assist.  
 

Do you Have experience in HR or People and Culture? 

Our Council of Management is looking for a volunteer to aid HR processes within the club. 
 
Any contribution of time and expertise would be of great service to the club!! 
 
Please contact our secretary Secretary@northwestsydneytennis.com.au  
 

Thank you for 
participating in the 
raffle! 
 
We have successfully raised money 
for new infrastructure at our Pennant 
Hills and Epping Courts.  
 
We have some winners! 
Congratulations to the following 
participants 놴놲놵놶놷놳 
 
Thank you for your cooperation! 



 

Notice of Hardcourt Annual General Meeting 
The Annual General Meeting of The New South Wales Hardcourt Tennis Association Inc. will be held at the Sydney 
International Tennis Centre at Homebush on Thursday 5th September 2024 at 8pm. 

Election of Office Bearers & other positions at Annual General Meeting 

The following positions will be elected (if necessary, by ballot) at the Annual General Meeting: 

1. Patron 2. Tournament Secretary 
3. President 4. Social Secretary 
5. Senior Vice President 6. Publicity and Promotions 

Officer 
7. Secretary 8. Junior Development 

Secretary 
9. Assistant Secretary 10. Hon. Solicitor 
11. Treasurer 12. Hon. Auditor 
13. Competition Secretary 14. Tournament Secretary 

Nominations for Office Bearer positions 

a) Nominations for all positions listed above [with the exception of Patron] close with the Acting Secretary at 2 
Deep Pool Way Mt Annan 2567 at 5pm on Friday 4 August 2024. 

b) Nominations must be in writing, signed by two members of the Association and accompanied by the written 
consent of the candidate. 

c) Nominees for all positions must be registered members of an affiliated Association. 
d) Should there be insufficient nominations received for any position, the Annual General Meeting may accept 

nominations at the meeting to fill those positions providing the person nominated is present and consents to 
election at the meeting or has previously consented to such election in writing. 

Voting at Annual General Meeting 

The following persons are entitled to one vote: 

1. Office Bearers 

2. Life Members of the Association 

3. The President and two [2] representatives of each Association with the addition of one [1] delegate for each 
complete 500 registered members after the first 500. 

Association representation at Annual General Meeting 

Association Secretaries have been asked to advise the names and addresses of the representatives of their 
Associations to attend the Annual General Meeting in accordance with the formula listed in the above paragraph. 

Alterations to Constitution 

Notices of motion to amend the Constitution (Rules) of the Association for consideration at the Annual General 
Meeting, must be in writing and signed by the proposer and reach the Secretary by email or at 2 Deep Pool Way Mt 
Annan 2567 by 5pm Thursday 4th July 2024. 



Prices:  
 
Members - $20/hr 
Non-members - $30/hour.  
 
Book 1 hour of court hire and receive a complimentary half hour on top of your booking!  
 
For those who have never hired the ball machine before and are interested, ball machine is available for 
hire during staffed hours only. For availability on when you can book, please call or email the Pro Shop to 
enquire. We only have 1 ball machine so availability may be limited on certain days where demand is high! 
 
The ball machine comes with a basket of balls, a tube to pick up balls, battery for the machine and a remote 
to control the machine from one end of the court 
 
If you have any questions, please phone or email the Pro Shop! 

 

  

 

Well fit and Yoga 

 

Updated days and times for Yoga and Wellfit 
 
Yoga classes 
 
Sunday 9.00am 
 
Wellfit classes 
 
Monday & Wednesday 9.00am 
 
  
To join in go the news and events on our website! 
 

Ball Machine for Hire 

Come down to pro shop to 
buy some lovely hats and 
caps!!! 
 
Hats: $20 (members), $30 
(non-members) 
 
Jackets: $85 
 
LIMITED STOCK SO GET IN 

QUICK!! 

Babolat Hats and Jackets 



 

 
 
 
   

Special offers from Fleet St Merchants on at the moment: 
It’s winter-so it’s red wine, single malts and dark beers on offer at Fleet St Epping. We have 
multitude of ‘ 2 for’ wine deal’ on Grant Burge, Macaw Creek, Oatley Wines, Peppertree to save 
you $$$.  
You can the full range and discounts at eppingbottleshop.com.au or download our app Fleet 
Street and add Epping as your favourite. There is also a load of discount coupons there for you, Bill 
and his team will always offer all NWST members a 10% discount on all purchases over $50.  
#shoplocal and visit Fleet St Merchants on the corner of Boronia Ave and Midson Rd!! 

TAG Financial 
What do others say about TAG financial…? 
 
“Extremely professional, thorough and someone who listens and advises accordingly. Highly recommended” 
 
“The experience of the TAG financial team has benefited me greatly. Communicating with them about the 
development of our strategy was smooth and easy. Highly recommended!” 
 
If it is time for you to seek professional advice for your future… for yourself, or for your family, have a conversation 
with TAG now. 
 

Fleet Street Merchants 

A WORD FROM OUR COMMUNITY PARTNER’s 

Tennis Ranch 

Remember @ Tennis Ranch as a member you can receive a discount so don’t forget to mention you 
are from NWST. Worth the trip down Victoria Rd to the Gladesville store.  
 

Gerry Baker 
Financial Adviser & Director 
 
T: 02 8884 7444  |  F: 02 8884 7400  |  E: gerry@tagfinancial.sydney  |  M: 0414 322 110  |  W: tagfinancial.sydney |  Facebook: TAG Financial Australia 
 



Plus Fitness (Thornleigh and Turramurra) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

We acknowledge and pay respect to all Aboriginal peoples, the traditional custodians of this land. 
 

The Verandah 

Our Fitness Partners! 
People can join either Thornleigh or Turramurra for $10 for the initial 
4 weeks of membership, which we donate to charity. There's no 
joining fee (normally $99), and a one-off cost of $69 for an access 
key. If you would like some hyperlinks to use, please follow the 
below: 
https://www.plusfitness.com.au/gyms/thornleigh/ 
https://www.plusfitness.com.au/gyms/turramurra/ 
 
This offer expires 3 weeks from 15th January! 

Wayne Hackett – Racquet Restringing  
Require a racquet restring?  
 
Wayne Hackett is your man for restringing here at North West Sydney 
Tennis! We have a range of string types to pick from, varying in price 
starting from $35 to $55. A full list of strings is available in the pro shop. 
 
To restring your racquet, drop it off to a staff member at the pro shop. 
Please be advised all payments are required to be in cash.  


